
 

Chair and Committee Members, 

My name is Christine Snow. I am testifying today to ask that you vote In Support of Senate 
Bill  2331. This bill would create the formation of a working group that would work with 
Theodore Roosevelt National Park to help manage the wild horses. This would be similar to 
working groups currently in Colorado and Missouri.  

The resolution before you is asking our federal legislators to help secure federal protection 
for the wild horses of Theodore Roosevelt National Park since they are not protected under 
the Wild and Free Roaming Horse & Burro Act. 

I love to visit TRNP, especially to see the iconic and majestic wild horses in the park, as well 
as the rest of the wildlife, all living free and wild in their natural habitat. 

Thank you for your time and consideration for this important issue. 

Sincerely, 

Christine D Snow 

Kearney, MO  

 

 

 


